

Heaton St. Barnabas' C.E. Primary School

Rossefield Road, Heaton Bradford, BD9 4DA Tel: 01274 545019 Fax: 01274 553910 Headteacher: Mrs Diane Smith NPQH.











7th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to your final term in Reception – we can hardly believe that you will be in Year 1 after the summer holidays! I hope that you are all enjoying watching your children grow up so much and that you have seen them develop in confidence throughout their time in Reception.

We have many exciting activities planned for this term and will be making the most of the sunshine by spending lots of time outside. Please remember that, especially in Summer, it is important that your child brings a water bottle every day. Also please think about the weather and put sun cream on your child in the morning and send them to school with a sun hat.

This term we are very excited to welcome 'Zoolab' in to see us and will be holding an 'Ugly Bug Ball'. We will also be celebrating 'International Week' as a whole school, as well as having Sports Day and our Leavers' Service (letters will be sent out nearer the time). On Transition Day in July, your child will meet their new teacher and spend a day in Year 1 to prepare them for the transition.

Finally, a huge thank you from us all in Reception for your commitment to supporting us throughout the year. We will be celebrating our hard work with you at the Reception Assembly on Friday 12th July.

Many thanks

Miss Marshall and Mr Clark Class Teachers



